
 

No. 4, Golha Alley, Mojahedin Eslam St. ,Postal Code: 1154947411 
Tehran – Islamic Republic of Iran 

Tel: 00982133517406-7, Fax: 00982133517408 
www.asianparliament.org secretariat@asianparliament.org 

 

 

 

 

Asian Parliamentary Assembly 
Secretary-General 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Her Excellency, 

Mrs. Tulia Ackson, 

President of the Inter-Parliamentary Union 
 

Excellency,  

As year 2024 draws to a close and the whole world gets prepared to set foot into a new year, 

I would like to extend my greetings and best wishes to Your Excellency on the occasion of 

the new year. 

 I hope the coming year 2025 will bring real changes through constructive cooperation of all 

the parliaments across the world under the umbrella of the IPU, as the global organization of 

parliaments for its unsparing efforts to strengthen parliamentary dimension of international 

cooperation in favor of the maintenance of peace and security .  

Once again, I wish your excellency in your capacity as IPU President a wonderful new year 

and a happy, healthy and prosperous 2025.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 
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